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Ms MAHER — I am Rosemary Maher. I am a farmer from Meerlieu. My address is  
. I wanted to raise the issue of energy use. There have been a number of points raised today where there 

has been an implication that coal seam gas — unconventional gas — will be a viable option for an energy 
source into the future and it will be a benefit. 

I am a farmer. I am not represented by Alex. I come from a farming community where 98 per cent of the 
residents have said that they do not want coal seam gas. Then more broadly than that, on our farm we have 
invested substantial capital and infrastructure so that we are not dependent on external sources of energy. A new 
dairy farm has been built 5 kilometres from us. They have built that dairy so that they are not dependent on 
external energy. There are heaps and heaps of other agricultural practices that have already invested substantial 
capital so that they are not dependent on our current gas. 

There was a very interesting article in the Age about the gas market and the fact that there is really no formal gas 
market operating. It is still flexible, movable, it is managed by entrepreneurs and it has seemed that who has the 
biggest pull pushes the market. At the moment with overseas prices, having any extra gas coming into the 
market, regardless of what form it is, is not going to benefit our communities or Australians at the door when 
they buy their gas. Thank you. 

Witness withdrew. 
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The CHAIR — I thank the people who have been here through the whole day. It has been a very 
enlightening day for all the members of the committee. There is obviously further to go tomorrow and much 
more around the state. Thank you also to the staff. We will reconvene tomorrow. 

Ms HARTLAND — And especially Hansard. 

The CHAIR — And Hansard too. 

Committee adjourned. 




